
08-23-2010 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Senate Bill 1467 mandate school districts to provide information regarding 

meningococcal meningitis to parents or guardian of our student grades 6-12 at the 

beginning of each school year. Attached is a fact sheet from the Department of Health 

and Human Services/Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, about Meningococcal 

disease. Please know that vaccines are available at The Leflore County Health 

Department free of charge for students ages 11-18.  Meningococcal vaccine is a 

requirement for most college entrance. If you have questions or concerns, please contact 

your physician or Leflore County Health Department at (918)647-8601. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Rachel Robbalaa, RN 

Spiro School Nurse 

(918)962-5186 

 

 


